
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew J. Sasso  

Director, Energy Policy and Government Relations   

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  

14 Carlton Street; Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5  
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April 9, 2025 

 

Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 

Re: Spending Pattern Analysis (EB-2025-0108) –  

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Participation Request 

 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) is the local electricity distribution company for 

the City of Toronto.  It serves over 790,000 customers and delivers about 18% of the electricity used in 

Ontario.   

 

On April 1, 2025, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a notice initiating a consultation to engage 

interested stakeholders in a review of electricity distributors’ spending patterns.  This consultation is 

aimed at improving the OEB’s regulatory oversight of spending trends and capitalization policies in 

Ontario’s electricity sector.  The OEB requested that parties provide notification by April 14, 2025 if they 

are interested in participating in the consultation.  By way of this letter, Toronto Hydro informs the OEB 

of its intent to participate as a stakeholder to this consultation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Energy Policy and Government Relations     
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 
AJS/ek  
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